From: Jason Blais <jasonb@opechee.com>

To: "JF@portlandmaine.gov" <JF@portlandmaine.gov>

CC: "mes@portlandmaine.gov" <mes@portlandmaine.gov>, Barry Stowe <barrys@ope...
Date: 5/9/2014 2:42 PM

Subject: Sound Level calculations for Courtyard Marriott

Attachments: Cavanaugh Tocci sound calculation CY Portland 5-6-14.pdf

Hi Jean

Attached is a sound level analysis of the roof top mechanical systems for the new Courtyard Marriott on
Commercial Street. This analysis was performed as required by item X. of the Site Plan Conditions of
Approval.

The results of the analysis show we are within the zoning requirements.

Please let me know if you have any question.

Jason Blais
Project Manager
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